
2022/23 Year End Officials Director Report

As the 2022/23 season is coming to an end I can say that it was a great first year as the officials director for BMHA .

We had a total of 63 officials register from the Battlefords this year. Every single one of them has shown great improvement throughout the year and have all made great advancements in their Officials career.

 We had 10 officials work provincial final games this year throughout the province. We had 1 official represent us at the top 80 U15 camp and 2 officials selected to officiate in the U18 Zone Camp in April. We also were lucky enough to have one of our Female Officials get the opportunity to officiate in her first two professional Women’s Hockey league games in Montreal this winter. We also have two officials working games at the U18AAA Female Esso Cup in Prince Albert. It’s great to see all these officials being able to represent BMHA at all these prestigious events. 

We have also been informed that Hockey Sask is bringing back in person clinics for next year for officials that are 15 years of age and younger. Stay tuned for the dates and times of the clinics in the fall. 

I look forward to next year and can’t wait to see what our officials accomplish in the 2023/24 hockey season.


Jarred Wilkinson
BMHA  Officials Director

